
Education Committee Update for November Board Meeting – Submitted by Janet 
Zimmerman & Nancy Bulgarelli, Co-Chairs-November 8, 2011 
 

1. A tentative budget and list of speakers have been compiled and are listed in the 
attached worksheet. 
Question on MLA CEs: Will have to apply for all sessions at $125 per 
application. Does the Board think that all the sessions should have CE for both 
October 18 and 19? 

2. Stephanie Swanberg from OUWBSM Library has joined our committee. 
3. Mary Fitzpatrick is updating the procedures manual of the Education Committee 

and should be completed with it by the November Board meeting.  An adhoc 
committee is meeting to discuss speakers’ pricing. 

4. Request for funding by MHSLA of MDMLG to co-sponsor with MDMLG the 
MLA CE webcast on November 18, 2011.   

 
 
 
  


